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Yesterday saw the official launch of the Independent Equity Release Adviser Alliance.  A well attended event was held successfully at The Walton Park Hotel, just outside Bristol.

9 of the top Equity Release providers were in attendance, along with ERSA and Assureweb.  In addition there were over 50 advisers, all keen to find out more about the Alliance.  A packed audience meant standing room only for some.
The event lasted the whole morning, with presentations from Tom Maloney of the Consumer Credit Counselling Service, Andrea Rozario of SHIP, Robert Sinclair, AIFA & AMI Director, and Peter Barton, Ashfords Solicitors.  After a break, Anthony Harris, Chairman of IERAA, then explained what the Alliance is all about and the reasons for setting it up.
Initial feedback was excellent and the signs are that many of the advisers will now apply to join.  The overwhelming feeling was that the launch of an alliance such as this was long overdue.  In fact it was Robert Sinclair who succinctly said that launching this Alliance was ‘a sign of an industry growing up’.
The Alliance aims to promote the use of highly qualified and experienced advisers.  These advisers will be totally independent of lenders and be able to demonstrate significant experience.

The focus for the Alliance over the next few months is to arrange further meetings to be held around the country to promote the Alliance to other advisers. 
Anthony Harris, Chairman of IERAA said

Today is just the start.  The Alliance is all about providing access to the best individual advisers that the industry can offer – access for the general public and access for our fellow professionals.  Together we will be stronger and can maintain the highest of standards through the common aim of offering independent specialist advice.
Dermot Brannigan, Press Officer for IERAA said

Today was a more of a success that even we imagined it would be.  Everyone seemed so keen to build on this.  I was particularly impressed with how positive the providers were, and the fact that more advisers turned up than we were expecting is a great indication of the desire to make this happen.  The key is what we do from here, though and the success of the Alliance will be down to the members within it.
Anyone wanting to find out more about the Alliance can contact 01823 478250
or www.IERAA.co.uk
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Editor’s Notes

IERAA is being set up and funded exclusively by advisers specialising in Equity Release advice.

Initially there are 18 founding members, and a recruitment campaign is now being launched to attract as members that can satisfy our entry criteria.

This Alliance is not open to just any adviser.  Prospective members must be able to demonstrate expertise and evidence experience of having provided Equity Release advice for a number of years.

They will also need a clean compliance record and be able to provide references from lenders/providers and/or legal practitioners.

For further information on IERAA, either contact the Press Officer or Chairman.
